From:
 Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

 To:
 Darby, Anne W. - PDR

 Subject:
 FW: Pulse Corridor

**Date:** Tuesday, September 8, 2020 11:59:55 AM

Jonathan W. Brown
Senior Planner
Land Use Administration
ADU Program Manager
City of Richmond, Virginia
804-646-5734 (office)
Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com

From: Robinson, Betty H. - PDR

Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 11:59 AM

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR < Jonathan. Brown@richmondgov.com>

**Subject:** FW: Pulse Corridor

**From:** cindy wofford [mailto:wofford3@comcast.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 8:02 AM

To: PDR Land Use Admin < <a href="mailto:PDRLandUseAdmin@richmondgov.com">PDRLandUseAdmin@richmondgov.com</a>>

**Subject:** Pulse Corridor

**CAUTION:** This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

I request that the Pulse Corridor conversation be delayed before the Planning Commission on Tuesday. The public meeting on Thursday evening posed a number of questions that are of great interest to the public and surrounding neighborhoods. It was apparent last night that the public comment period has been ravaged by covid and needs to be extended. More time is needed to move forward together.